
 

 

WINGROVE  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
Part of the West End Schools’ Trust (WEST) 

 

Telephone:   0191 2735466 / 2735842     

Email:     admin@wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 

X (Formerly Twitter):   @WingrovePrimary 

School Website:    www.wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 

Trust Website:  www.westendschoolstrust.co.uk 

Payment system:  https://eduspot.co.uk      (for password reset, please contact the school office) 

 

21st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wingrove will be getting involved in the celebrations for Newcastle United winning the 

Carabao Cup Final, by having a non-uniform ’Black and White Day’ on Friday 28th March.   

After a long 70-year wait, Newcastle United have won a major trophy and we feel this 

momentous occasion should be marked. The parade is due to take place on Saturday 29th 

March, with an open-top bus tour. 

We encourage the children to dress in their Newcastle United football strips or any black 

and white clothing of their choice. Please do not feel the need to purchase anything new, 

children can bring in a scarf or other black and white accessories on the day. 

 

Reminder – we are selling raffle tickets at the school office, for a chance to win team 

Captain Bruno Guimaraes’ signed football boots. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs. Mullarkey 

Head Teacher 
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